
 
 
 

Please carry on you your proper double vaccination proof, in case requested by authorities at the DLC. 

Tonight: AGM 
 
 

 

Future Programs:    
 

21 Dec; TBA 
 

28 Dec; No meeting 
 
 

January is Rotary’s Vocational Service Month 
 

4 Jan; No Meeting 
 

11 Jan; Prawn and Pizza Night at Rotary Park 
 

18 Jan; TBA 
 

25 Jan; TBA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30 November 2021 meeting; 
 

President Tony Fondacaro welcomed members and guests Geoff Johns and Glenn Mathews (Guest Speaker). 

President Tony would like members to put on their thinking caps for a community project for the New Year. 

Community Service Report Director Ian Tibbles is waiting for a date for the Rotary Health Van to visit the area. 

Youth Service Director Avril Pryor; spoke on the upcoming presentation days for the schools and this year instead of money 
going to the schools, book vouchers have been organised for students to receive.   
Also looking into a suggestion from Batemans Bay R/C an opportunity for RYPEN either day or weekend to be conducted and 
hosted by one of the Coastal Clubs, the Youth Committee investigating the idea. 

Almoner Bill Harris Keith Bennett you are in our thoughts & prayers. 
Guest Speaker Glenn Mathews from Mollymook Surf Life Saving Club spoke to members on the role of the Surf Club 
patrolling 3 beaches during the summer period.   
Glenn gave members a quiz testing the knowledge of members, lucky Glenn gave us permission to use Google.   
Glenn gave members an insight on COVID and how the patrols have been conducted throughout this time.  Surf Life Saving 
Clubs working through the health requirements and the changes COVID has bought.    
As drowning have increased during the last year, these figures have caused an alarm through the surf lifesaving clubs.   
People going to the beach this year are probably going to be asked to conduct First Aid on themselves due to COVID.   
Glenn then spoke to members on how technology is changing the way in which beach patrols are conducted with the use of 
drones and boys sending signals to assist with shark patrols.  Glenn spoke on the variety of technology used be surf lifesaving to 
assist with patrols and conducting first aid.    
Glenn spoke on the tagging and releasing of sharks after the drum line alert has been set off.    

Thank you, Yvonne Young, for the meeting’s report. 
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 December is Rotary’s Disease Prevention and Treatment Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
18 Dec Sat BOF Princess Ball 

Civic Centre 
8-14 Jan  RYLA 

8 Mar Tues International Women’s Day 
18-20 Mar   District Conference, Temora 

5 Apr Tues Area Governor’s Visit 

Birthdays:  none this week. 
Anniversaries: 13 Dec; Jenny and Robin Cantrill. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516, 
edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au  by NOON on Monday.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


  
End of Report 

Changeover-Christmas Luncheon, 5 Dec 2021. Thank you Yvonne for the photos. 

  

 

 

  

   

   


